
3/12/2020 

萬佛聖城公告 

City of Ten Thousand Buddhas Announcement 

 

鑒於全球新型冠狀肺炎病毒 COVID-19，及美國流感之蔓延，君康餐

廳和流通處從三月八日起暫時不開放。功德部櫃檯暫時不開放，可

繼續透過郵寄和 email 辦理捐款及牌位。行政辦公室照常每日開放。 

 

為避免大衆因參加法會被感染的風險，不宜衆多人群聚集。故萬佛

聖城決定取消 3/28-4/20 的萬佛寶懺、及 4/26 浴佛節大法會，恕

將不接待分支道場信衆們, 及國際間旅行來的訪客等，敬請海涵！ 

  

如果萬佛城所在之曼都西諾郡宣佈 COVID-19 確診病例, 萬佛城會

隨時謝絕訪客。 根據上述緣由, 萬佛城不建議訪客來訪, 謝謝您

的合作。 

 
Due to the global threat of the COVID-19 and the onset of the flu 
season in the U.S., in order to reduce the risk of infections, the Jyun 
Kang Restaurant and the Bookstore will be closed from March 8, until 
further notice. The Donation Department will close its front desk but 
will still take care of donations and plaques by mail and email. The 
Administration Office will remain open for daily operation. 
  
In order to reduce the risk of infections for our event participants, CTTB 
has decided to cancel the Ten Thousand Buddhas Repentance (3/28-
4/20) and the Celebration of Buddha’s Birthday (4/26). International 
visitors and disciples from branches will not be accepted for boarding. 
Please accept our sincere apologies. 
  
CTTB may not allow visitors when there is confirmed COVID-19 activity 
locally in Mendocino County. Therefore, CTTB is not encouraging 
visitors at this time. Thank you for your understanding. 


